
Chairman Lipp 
Vice Chairman Holmes 
Ranking Member Russo 
 
All members of the House Health Committee 
 
Thank you for providing the opportunity to support HB248. I am  former department manager of 
a Fortune 500 Company, my wife is a former business owner. Please vote for HB248 to 
eliminate vaccine passports. We feel the passport should be illegal because it forces us to 
agree to something we do not want and violates our personal freedom. Proponents of abortion 
often say “My body, my choice. They get a choice, we do not? Also the vaccine passport will 
force us to buy food and supplies from enormous computer driven companies, damaging local 
small businesses, who are still trying to recover from the shutdowns. 
 
Thank you for your service and consideration of our point of view. 
Fritz and Lynne Haas 
371 scala Drive 
Stow, Ohio 44224 


